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‘That they may have life, life in all its fullness’ John 10:10
Attendance System.
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After 3 weeks into a term, attendance is monitored and all parents of children below 95% receive a letter informing them their attendance is such.








After another 3 weeks:


Attendance goes above 95%, a letter is sent as an acknowledgment of improvement and monitoring continues.





After another 3 weeks:


If the children’s attendance is still below 95%, a second letter sent inviting parent to meet with Mrs. Harvey to discuss ways to improve attendance.








Parents of child meet with Mrs. Harvey, a letter will be sent to confirm support and actions agreed at the meeting.








After another 3 weeks, if attendance is still below 95%, the ‘Children Missing Education Officer (CMEO) will be contacted. 








End of Term:


Punctuality letters out.





Letter sent if attendance is below 90% in the preceding term and


<95% in the first 3 weeks of current term 





After another 3 weeks: attendance improves further another positive letter is sent to acknowledge improvements.








